
  
 
 
 
                               “Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness” 
                                   
 

 

      Tuesday 3rd June 2025 
 

Changes to 5 Ernest Shackleton 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

I am writing to inform you that from this week, Miss Blackstone will be moving to support one of our 
Year 4 classes. Please do not worry - 5ES will be taught from next week by Miss Ali. Miss Ali has 
been in 5ES all year while completing her teacher training, and has been mentored by Miss 
Blackstone. She is familiar with the class as she has worked with them since last September, and 
Miss Blackstone will still be close at hand to support. In fact, Miss Blackstone will be dropping into 
5ES until the end of the year as she is very reluctant to hand them over completely! 

Miss Blackstone will be carrying out her Parents Evening appointments as planned for this class so if 
you have any  questions or concerns please do speak to her then. Do be reassured though, there 
will be very little change for the children as Miss Ali has been teaching them (alongside Miss 
Blackstone) for many months. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs E Monnery 

Headteacher 
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